GENERAL
MEMBERSHIP
MEETING LOCAL 649

WEDNESDAY

AUGUST 27 7rm

Sutherland Hall
(1112 Central Avenue)

Every member who attends this meeting or submits a valid meeting

exemption (such as working the night shift) will receive $30
on their year-end assessment cheque.

Anyone who comes to all four General Membership meetings in
2025 will receive $200 as an extra incentive to attend.
There will be no exemptions for the May and November meetings.
We have the hall rented for the full day on those dates and will
provide multiple meeting times to accomodate all shifts.

All members must have attended at least one meeting in 2025 or
they will not qualify for a year-end assessment cheque.

Please reach out if you have questions.

HOPE TO SEE YOU THERE!

Brant Palko cell: 306-292-8083

President, UFCW Local 649 president@uicw649.ca



